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Samantha Pierson

From: Aaron Bean <aaron.bean@greenleafalaska.com>
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 11:25 AM
To: Samantha Pierson; Michael Scarcelli
Cc: Jana Weltzin
Subject: Green Leaf retail CUP report

Sam,  
 
In response to your request concerning Green Leaf's retail operations. Between the 
dates of 1/1/17 - 10/31/17. Our retail store was open a total of 18 days, from 10/13 to 
10/31. During this time we made 262 retail transactions, which included approximately 
the same amount of visitors. There has been no complaints. We were inspected and 
granted CO on 10/13 by CBS. We have two full time positions and one part time. We 
have yet to remit tax for Q4 2017. Our annual permit renewal day is set for June of 
2018. As always, please feel free to contact me directly with any additional questions. 
 
 
Thank you,    
 
 
Aaron Bean, CEO  
Green Leaf  
P.O. Box 464  
Sitka, Alaska 99835  
(907)738-8923  


